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Upgrade to one of Victoria’s ‘worst level crossings’ applauded

TrackSAFE has welcomed today’s announcement today by the Victorian Coalition Government on completing the

50" level crossi ngupgradeinthe Fix Country Crossing Program.

Aerodrome Road level crossingin Avenel, Victoria was listed lastyear by train drivers as one of the Top 10 worst

level crossings in thestate.

TrackSAFE Board Director and Australasian Railway Association (ARA) CEO Bryan Nye welcomed the announcement
sayingthatthe Victorian government’s demonstrated commitment to level crossingsafety should actas a vanguard

for other state governments to look towards.

“l am very pleased, andrelieved, to hear that the Aerodrome Road crossing has been upgraded, as thisis a level

crossingthathas had many near collisions andis oneof most concernamongst traindrivers,” said Mr Nye.

“There are thousands of near collisions between vehicles and trains atlevel crossing everyyear and each one is just

seconds’ way from becoming a potential disaster.

“Level crossingsafety remains one of the rail industry’s highestsafety priorities, this is partly why TrackSAFE was

establishedin March 2012, to try to do more to address the ongoing issueof level crossingsafety,” he said.

In 2013 TrackSAFE went out to train drivers to askthem which level crossingthey thought were the worstineach
State and Aerodrome Road, Avenel was named inthe Top 10 for Victoria. Mostlevel crossings made the listdueto

records of near collisions, heavy vehiclefrequency and sightingdistance.

“Primarily TrackSAFE carries outeducation and awareness campaigns to highlightsafetyissues, to have practical

supportinthe engineering space from government canonly further help our cause,” Mr Nye concluded.

A further 10 level crossings will be upgraded throughout 2014. For more information on other TrackSAFE initiatives

visitwww.tracksafefoundation.com.au.
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